Draft 1 of the Sequence IIIG Test Procedure can be found in this directory.  This document has not been balloted at this time and is a preliminary draft only.  Please note that this draft is not complete and that further work is required on it.  For example, many of the figures in the Annexes have not been updated and still contain Sequence IIIF information, particularly the figures detailing operational conditions. 

Draft 2 contains revisions to the MRV & CCS procedures as requested by the Sequence IIIF Surveillance Panel at the November 2002 meeting in San Antonio, Texas.  It also contains a revised part number for the new WIX( oil filter.

Draft 2A is a re-release of Draft 2 to which a version date was added for tracking purposes.  In addition, “first in, first out” parts usage requirements were added at the request of the Sequence IIIG Test Development Group.

Draft 2B has some updates to Draft 2A.

Draft 2C is the final draft of the procedure, issued as a result of the April 2003 meeting of the Sequence IIIF Surveillance Panel.  This version is to be used for GF-4 Matrix testing.  A new draft of the IIIG Engine Assembly Manual is also available.

